
 
10/8/2020 

Dear Parents,  

This is a short brief on how we will operate for First term 2020-2021. As a school we are ready 

to welcome our students back on campus, we are making adjustments in school to assure the 

social distancing all over school is implemented. The school will take the maximum measures of 

safety, starting by Temperature checks before entry of building to 1.5 meter distancing 

between students in classes and daily sanitizing for all school facilities, hand sanitizing in all 

classrooms and corridors, a Health Inspection and Wellbeing Team for random daily checks and 

support, in addition to many other safety procedures throughout the day that we will inform 

you about in details in coming days.  

The school would prefer the return of student physically on campus, and having said that we 

will be taking a little bit of time to help students, parents and staff adapt to the new routines 

and safety practices. Therefore, we will have the student to return gradually for the first couple 

of weeks to be confident and get familiar with the new adaptations (we will send the scheduled 

dates of return next week). 

The school understands that some parents would prefer to start Distance Learning at beginning 

at least till they are more confident on their return on campus. For those students the school 

will deliver full distance learning methods. But we hope that you trust us that we will take all 

necessary measure of safety for our community.  

In some stages the school may use a blended approach if needed (On Campus & Distance 

Learning) and that to make sure that the students are always ready in case there was any need 

of operating fully virtual. 

Students who use Bus service, the Bus will be operating on 50% Capacity to assure social 

distancing on bus (only siblings can sit next to each other) and all students temperature will be 

checked before boarding on Bus. Please make sure you have registered for Bus service and paid 

to assure the seat. We looking forward to welcome you all back soon and we will update you 

with more details next week.   

*NOTE: students who have not registered and paid yet will be removed from system as we are 

building the plan on confirmed student’s numbers. Final payment registration date 20/08/20. 

Stay Safe  

Administration  


